
  

 
 
January 27, 2020 
 
 
Senator Michael Dembrow  
Chair, Senate Interim Committee on Environment and Natural Resources 
Oregon State Legislature  
900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 
 
Dear Senator Dembrow, 
 

The Carbon Pricing Bill that is currently being considered for Oregon is overdue.  We need to act 

urgently on climate change in our state by reducing carbon emissions.  I am convinced that legislation is 

the most important way to ensure meaningful change.  Thank you for supporting this bill.  

 

Catherine Kordesch, MD 

2175 Charnelton Street  

Eugene, Oregon  97405  

 

CC:  Senator Floyd Prozanski and Representative Paul Holvey 


